
 

To:  Board of Education 
From:  Chris Rice 
Date:  August 20, 2018 
Re:  Appointment of Board Member Representative for the Van Buren County Association of 

School Boards 
 
It is necessary to appoint a representative for the Van Buren County Association of School 
Boards.  This is done annually. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION:  
 
“RESOLVED, that the Lawton Community Schools Board of Education appoints 
_______________ to serve as the representative for our Board of the Van Buren County 
Association of School Boards.” 

 
 
  
 


